

www.nj.gov/health

PHILIP D. MURPHY Governor TAHESHA L. WAY Lt. Governor

JEFFREY A. BROWN Acting Commissioner

Notice of Cancellation

To: State Health Planning Board Members

From: Michelle Saupe, Co-Secretary

State Health Planning Board

Date: August 28, 2025

Subject: Cancellation of the State Health Planning Board Meeting

Please be advised that the State Health Planning Board Meeting scheduled for **Thursday, September 4, 2025**, has been **canceled**.

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 2, 2025.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (609) 376-0960.

Thank you.

c: Interested Parties